
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2025 

Re: Vegetarian, Vegan and Animal Testing Status at Ardent Mills 
 
As of February 2025, the Federal Food and Drug Administration has not defined claims 
for vegetarian or vegan. Products supplied to you from Ardent Mills, LLC have not 
been manufactured with animal or animal by products. Additionally, no Ardent Mills 
products have been or do not intend to be tested on animals by Ardent Mills or at the 
direction of Ardent Mills.  
 
If a product is identified as “vegan” by Ardent Mills, we define “vegan” products as 
those products that: 

- do not contain animal or animal by-products, and 
- have not been and are not intended to be tested on animals by Ardent Mills 

or at the direction of Ardent Mills.  
 
Any “vegan” or “vegetarian” claims made by the customer are the responsibility of the 
customer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team 
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com 
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